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Check us out on 
Facebook, Twitter and YouTube!

Thanks for reading. Have a great season!
The  SRPL Committee

Scan for fixtures 
and latest results:
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The committee are seeking someone to take on the live streaming 
for our finals to our YouTube channel. If you’re interested, please 
make contact with us via the usual methods. 
A decent knowledge of tech and 100% 
attendance will be required for all finals.

HELP NEEDED: LIVE STREAMERS

This season will be continuing to record player stats for all players in the 
league.
Last winter we kept stats on all 469 players and it was no mean feat.
Please remember we need the result card filled CLEARLY and 
COMPLETELY. First name AND surname are required at EVERY MATCH.
The result card must be filled out clearly BY THE CAPTAIN for each 
section as it is played.
There are two clearly marked boxes for FIRST NAME and SURNAME for 
all players. Incomplete boxes may result in point deductions.
We can only compile statistics if result cards are legible and complete.
Help us to help you!
REMEMBER: A player is only registered to a team once they PLAY a 
frame for that team. Transfers are allowed this season. Please read the 
rules on the website for more information.

INDIVIDUAL PLAYER STATISTICS

Join us on Saturday 9th September @ The Woolston Trades & 
Labour Club for an evening of trophies and live music!
We will awarding the trophies for the Winter 2022/23 and Summer 
2023 seasons and plenty of bonus trophies for the statistics gathered 
during the Winter season.
Everyone is welcome so please bring your family and friends and 
enjoy an evening out all courtesy of the SRPL.
Don’t forget: if you’ve got trophies to collect you’ll need to attend as 
they won’t be available anywhere else!

SRPL PRESENTATION NIGHT 2023

Welcome to the SRPL Winter Season 2023/24!
Yet another phenomenal response to registration this season with 28 
Tuesday and 47(!) Thursday teams joining the league. All fixtures are 
now live on the website including those for the Singles and Doubles 
competitions.
Please note: The trial of the “Right to Reply” rule in the Summer got 
a mixed responses so going forwards we will be removing this rule to 
enable us to resume collecting player statistics.

WINTER SEASON STARTS 29TH AUGUST 2023

It’s become a common question asked of the committee so we feel it 
needs clarification:
All venues agree to provide food (e.g. sandwiches) as part of their 
agreement when entering a team. This includes all LEAGUE, CUP and 
SHIELD matches. If due to unforeseen circumstances a venue is unable 
to provide food, the venue manager must give both captains more than 
24 hours notice to allow players to make alternative arrangements.
We suggest that for Cup and Shield matches the food is brought out 
earlier than usual to ensure it’s eaten before the match is over.
Football cards will continue to be provided as part of the fixture packs 
to enable the venue to recoup some money to cover food costs.

FOOD AT MATCHES


